A\CAPPELLA

Tel Aviv, January 5, 2014

To Whom It May Concern,

Tammy King - Translator

We are pleased to praise Tammy King’s Hebrew to English translations.

As a company that specializes in exporting HIGH CONCEPT Israeli screenplays and formats (in the
field of visual media), when it comes to translation, precision is critical and often a decisive
factor.

Given our vast experience, we highly recommend Tammy King’s work. Time and again we are
extremely satisfied with our mutual cooperation.

We would be pleased to provide a verbal recommendation upon request.
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Sincerely,

Einat Shamir, CEQ

A-Cappella, Media Content Hub
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